
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd October 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
World War II Topic Day Thursday 26 November 2020 
 
 
As part of our WWII topic, Year 6 will be learning about the impact of the war on the children of 
Warlingham together with other war related activities. 
 
To aid their learning, we will be having an evacuee day on Thursday 26 November and would like 
the children to come to school dressed as evacuees.  There are plenty of ideas on the internet 
and old clothes that do not fit well should complement the theme so this should not require any 
new purchases. 
 
As part of this day we will be visited by the Home Front Bus which will give the children an idea of 
what it was like to live during that time.  Please visit their website at www.alphabus.org.uk/home-
front-bus to see what the children will experience when they visit.  In order to follow Government 
guidelines the children will be on the bus in their class bubble.  Their class teacher will be with 
them and will wear a face mask.  No member of staff from the Home Front Bus will be with them 
whilst they are viewing the bus.  The Home Front Bus team will provide further teaching off the 
bus on the playground and will adhere to social distancing. 
 
We are asking parents for a contribution of £3.00 towards the cost of the bus which should be 
paid on School Money by Monday 23rd November. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Chatfield Mr Brown 
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